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Need To Know:  
Payor Compliance Registration 

 
 

 

 

As of January 2016, the NYS Workers’ Compensation Board will begin to issue penalties 
against Insurance Carriers, Self-Insured Employers and Municipalities for not filing a 
timely first report of injury (FROI) in the fourth quarter of 2015. Thereafter, additional 
measurements will be implemented along with additional penalty letters being sent. 

In order to comply with Workers’ Compensation Board Regulations, An Executive 
officer from each self-insured entity will need to provide their Name, email 
address and W# to the monitorregistration@wcb.ny.gov email address. 

Once this is provided an email will be received with an electronic Payor Compliance 
Agreement that will have to be signed and returned via email to the WCB. (cc Erin 
Gregory at NCA for tracking assistance.  

 

 

After the Payor Compliance agreement has been electronically signed and returned, the 
self-insured will be able to register for eClaims access with the WCB. This can be done 
via a registration document that can be obtained through the WCB website or from Erin 
Gregory at NCA.  Once the registration is complete, you will be mailed your username 
and password for the eClaims site.  

When you login to the site, you may access your quarterly scorecard detailing your 
success rate for timely filing of claims to the WCB, and you will be notified of any 
penalties issued.  
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